Zha%-Torres

From: ~ Zhang-Torres

Sent: Friday, July 01, 2011 3:57 PM
To: 'Joseph L. Green'

Subject: working draft air permit for Ocala
Attachments: 0830137.006.av.dp.masco.zip
Hi, Joe,

Please see the attached working draft Title V renewal for the Ocala plant. Please provide your comments by Friday, July
8™ We plan to issue the official draft/proposed permit on Monday, July 11"

Have a great holiday weekend.

Cindy Zhang-Torres

Cindy Zhang-Torres, PE Il

Air Permitting Manager

FDEP

Southwest District

13051 N. Telecom Parkway
Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
Telephone: (813)632-7600, ext. 107
Fax: (813)632-7668

Please note: Fiorida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email is communications and may
therefore be subject to public disclosure.



